
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian           
 
We are the new catering provider at your child’s school and are absolutely delighted to be 
involved in providing a great quality and nutritional meal. As we move towards our first day of 
service and the beginning of our relationship with the school and yourselves, we thought we 
would give you some information about Midshire Signature Services and relay some important 
information to you, that we require you to complete. 
 
We are an independent contract caterer providing specialist catering, cleaning and support 
services, predominantly throughout the North West. Midshire Signature Services is a family run 
business and owned by husband and wife, Phil and Sue Bradwell. 
 
We have some exciting activities starting, the first of which is our teaser campaign which will 
change each week in the run up to our first service on 5th June 2023. Look out for future theme 
and fun days, hosted by our friends from ‘Planet Positive’.  
 
 

Mission Statement: 
‘We are positively passionate, personable and professional in all that we do’ 

 
 
Your child’s health and wellbeing is paramount to us, and you are required to complete the 
attached form and return it to schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch 
as soon as possible. We are aware that the school already holds a lot of this information, but 
we feel it is important that this information is updated on a regular basis to ensure that we, as 
the new caterer hold the correct details of your child’s dietary requirements.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Sue Bradwell 
Managing Director & Owner 
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